
Team Meeting 

10/21/2011 

 

Paul is lead on website development as of now.  

Concentrate on midterm and document for this weekend. Make sure to hand in all parts by 11:59pm on 

Monday the 24th to Stephanie. 

Marco and Stephanie will put together and finalize document when everyone submits their parts. 

Website must be finished next week – it is due Friday November 4th 


